The Bridge

A Gentiterfor The Advancement of
Intercultural Studies

1439 South Michigan Avenue
Chicago 60605

February 3, 1969
Dear Mr,Moore, v

Amonz my correspondence I find {out memo of Septem=
ber 4, 1968 still unanswered, Please, excusd the de-
lay, I don't know if I wrote you that on voyage
back from the U,S, I suffered a stroke while onfgoard
and still have some difficulties to speak,

I have no questions or suggestions about Dr,Claude
Phillips' summary of the Chicago Conference and I am

éooking forward to receiving the full Conference
eport,

With best regards, I am

yours faithfully

P.S, Have you got a copy of my paper for the
Conference "How Can Education Help to Improve Mutual
Understanding and Remove divisive Forces Between Nations?




